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---This is an early notice of an event planned for the 158th Session of the Liverpool Geological Society.
LGS Members’ Evening, 2016
There will be a ‘Members’ Evening’ on Tuesday 25th October, 2016.
This evening is your chance to have your “Five (or ten) minutes of fame” and give a short presentation or talk about a geological topic to other LGS
members.
If you’re stuck for ideas, why not share one of the following:
• details of the most exciting geology field excursion you’ve undertaken (or would like to do);
• information about a new field guide book, geology book or map you’ve read or used;
• photographs of geological features you’ve seen on your holiday, on a recent LGS field excursion
(or found in your back garden);
• unusual geological specimens you’ve found or seen (if they are not too big or heavy, you could
bring these along to show/ amaze members);
• an outline of the best geological exhibit you’ve seen?
If you would like to offer a talk or presentation, please let Maggie Williams know by emailing: hiatus@liv.ac.uk or sending a card or letter to: Dr
Maggie Williams, Department of Earth, Ocean and Ecological Sciences, School of Environmental Sciences, Herdman Building, 4 Brownlow Street,
University of Liverpool, Liverpool, L69 3GP
Remember - you don’t have to have been on a world cruise to have seen something related to geology that you could talk about and share with friends.
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